
 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 28th September –week A 

 
Reminder: Inset day on Friday 25th September.  
 
We are currently recruiting. Please follow the link to the current vacancies currently advertised via E-teach. 
 
https://www.eteach.com/jobs/farmor-s-school-jobs-12556/?oo=ag 

 
If you wish to have more information regarding any of the roles please contact recruitment@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

 Notices:  
 

 All Years: Fairford Town FC are holding trials for a new Academy.  Details are on the website, poster and 
nomination form.  For further details please contact  jmathews@fairfordtownfc.co.uk 

 All Years: Please wear a face covering when visiting the school reception. 

 All Years: We are nearly in a position to offer face to face peripatetic music tuition again at Farmor’s School. If you 
are interested in learning an instrument through us at school please can you read through the relevant 
information on the website and return the reply slip as soon as possible to the Finance Office. 

  All Years: One of our Covid systems of control is to keep classroom doors and windows open during the day, this 
will continue into the winter.  As the weather turns colder students will be allowed to wear a coat over their 
uniform in lessons.  Please ensure your child has a warm coat that isn't a 'hoodie'. 

 Year 9: Y8 missed immunisations catch up session Wednesday 30th September. Request that all paper consent 
forms are returned to student services either consenting or declining the offer. A further date for the HPV 2nd 
dose for Year 9 students will follow in due course, allowing for a minimum of a 6 month gap. 

 Year 9: Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award- I am launching the Bronze DofE award to Y9 pupils this week and next 
week in their assembly. There is a ‘virtual parents information presentation’ and the registration forms on your 
child’s Show My Homework account. Please watch for more information and to find out how to register your 
child. Deadline for registration is Monday 12th October 2020.E.Coote.  

 Year 7: Nasal Flu vaccination due to take place Thursday 10th December, details to follow. 
  

 

Safeguarding update: 
Mental Health 
In the last bulletin, we shared this website https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk there is a wealth of resources on there.  

As always, if there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o and if you have any safeguarding concerns - contact 

nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

  Covid-19 school closure updates: https://farmorsschool.fluencycms.co.uk/Coronavirus-Updates 

 
Other letters to Parents: http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 

 All years: Fairford town football academy trials.    
 

Regards 

Pastoral Team 
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